
Photography slips and matte boards may be picked up from the Extension Office.       

Photography slips are taped at the bottom of the matte board. Tape each end with 

masking tape. Photos above show correct picture placement. 

Once you have completely filled 

out your entry card, it is taped 

to the back of the matte board. 

Please only taped down the 

pink copy leaving the white and    

yellow copies attached. After   

judging is complete the white 

and yellow copies will be torn 

off.  Place your photo in a 2   

gallon zip top bag. 


